
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 August 2012  
 
 
 
Rotary Club of Pittsworth Inc 
PO Box 21 
Pittsworth Qld 4356 
 
Attention: Gary Garland - President 
 
Dear Gary 
 
Re:  Rotary Bursary for 2012 
 
We wish to express our thanks for your generous Bursary donation of $200.00 to be 
presented to one of our 2012 graduating students.  
 
We are confident the student chosen for this bursary and his/her family will greatly 
appreciate the support that the Pittsworth Rotary Club has given for their education 
expenses. 
 
We will notify you when the graduation ceremony will be held, to enable a Rotarian 
to be in attendance to present this bursary. 
  
Once again thank you very much.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Michael Santsingh 
Principal 
 
 


